CITY OF HARTFORD
COUNTY OF VAN BUREN
STATE OF MICHIGAN
RESOLUTION 2020 - 016

ACCEPTING LETTERS OF PROTEST FROM CITY RESIDENT PROPERTY OWNERS FOR
MARCH 2021 BOARD OF REVIEW

At a Regular meeting of the City of Hartford Commission at 19 West Main Street called to order by Mayor
Richard A. Hall on December 21, 2020 at 7:30p.m.

The following resolution was offered:

Moved by Commissioner and supported by Commissioner

WHEREAS, Michigan Compiled Law (MCL) 41.181 gives the City Board of Review the authority to
accept letters of protest for the March 2021 Board of Review from non-residents.

WHEREAS, the City of Hartford wishes to provide for the acceptance of City Residents to appeal by
letter at the March 2021 Board of Review.

YEAS:
NAYS: ABSENT:

RESOLUTION DECLARED ADOPTED

DATE: December 21, 2020 RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk

I RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, Clerk for the City of Hartford, do hereby certify that the foregoing is a true copy of a
Resolution duly adopted by the City Commission of the City of Hartford during a meeting held on December 21, 2020

RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk
City of Hartford
19 West Main Street, Hartford M| 49057
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